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ZOGLO’S ANNOUNCES CHANGE OF NAME 
 

Markham, ON – February 23, 2023: Zoglo’s Incredible Food Corp. (CSE: 
ZOG) (FSE: 7UT) (“Zoglo’s” or the “Company”), a plant-based food 
company, is pleased to announce that the Company will change its name to 
Zoglo’s Food Corp. effective February 28, 2023.  The new CUSIP number 
will be 98979D102 and the new ISIN number will be CA98979D1024 under 

the new name of the Company.  The Company’s ticker symbol remains “ZOG”. 
 
The Company expects that the common shares of the Company will commence trading on the Canadian 
Securities Exchange (the “CSE”) under the new name of the Company on or after February 28, 2023. 
 
Subscribe to updates about Zoglo’s Incredible Food here: https://zoglos.com/  
 
ABOUT ZOGLO’S INCREDIBLE FOOD CORP.:      
 
Zoglo’s Incredible Food Corp. is a publicly-traded plant-based food company that offers nutrient-rich, 
plant-based appetizers, veggies, and meat substitutes to fulfill consumers' needs for all occasions and 
cooking requirements. The Company’s wholly-owned subsidiary, Zoglo’s Incredible Food Inc., currently 
offers 14 products through its Traditional Green Box product line and aims to offer 12 innovative products 
for the mainstream market through its new Zoglo’s Incredible Black Box product line. Over the past 25 
years, Zoglo’s products have been distributed in over 3,000 retail stores across Canada including Walmart, 
Shoppers Drug Mart, Sobeys, and Loblaws, and have representation in the United States and Europe. The 
Company trades on the Canadian Securities Exchange under the ticker: ZOG and the Frankfurt Stock 
Exchange under the ticker: 7UT. 
 
Visit our website and follow us on our social media channels: Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn, and Twitter.  
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The	CSE	does	not	accept	responsibility	for	the	adequacy	or	accuracy	of	this	release. 


